BEFORE THE QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT COUNCIL HEARINGS PANEL

UNDER the Resource Management Act 1991

IN THE MATTER of the review of parts of the Queenstown Lakes
District Council’s District Plan under the First
Schedule of the Act (Stage 2, Hearing Stream 15)

AND

IN THE MATTER of submissions and further submissions by
REMARKABLES PARK LIMITED
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MAY IT PLEASE THE PANEL:

1. Remarkables Park Limited (RPL) responds to the Panel’s Minute dated 14 July 2018
concerning applications by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (Council) to strike

out several submissions.

2. The Panel directed submitters that are the subject of the Council’'s strike out
applications (including RPL) to file submissions in response by Monday 23 July.

3. Counsel for RPL, John Young, is currently overseas returning on Thursday 26 July.
Counsel respectfully request a short extension to the Panel’s proposed timeline for
filing submissions, enabling RPL to file submissions by Friday 3 August 2018.

4, Counsel suggests that the Council could have until Friday 10 August to file

submissions in reply to RPL.

DATED the 18" day of July 2018

{
JD Young /R S Ward
Coungel for Remarkables Park Limited




